
Hello Preschool Parents,

I can’t tell you how much we are enjoying teaching your children!

Watching the light in their faces as they are learning new things and having fun adventures while at preschool
is so rewarding.

We will be starting our colors and shapes units this week! We will be having so much fun mixing colors to make
new colors while playing with our “play dough & painting color magic!”

In November, we will be moving onto our “Number Magic!”

We love watching their confidence grow and their ability to solve problems on their own, as well as making
new little friendships along the way.

They know and feel that preschool is their “Safe Place” to be, with teachers who love and care about them.

A Few Friendly Reminders:

***We don’t open our doors until 5 to 10 minutes before preschool begins. Teachers are busy opening up the
studio and preparing for the day

.

***Please arrive by 9:45---Our “Check In” volunteers need to leave by then, and teachers are in their
classrooms with your children..

***Now, as the weather is getting colder----Please take your child’s coat back to the car with you and then
bring it back for their pick-up.

There just isn’t room for all of their schoolwork and projects and their coats, as well.
Thank you!

***Thank you for remembering their water bottles.

***Please check to see that you have your own child’s work each day. They work very hard on their projects.

***Please remember to lock your car doors if you choose to leave your little angels in the car while checking in
your preschoolers.

***Thank you for your prompt & correct tuition payments.

2023 Monthly Tuition Rates:

Dance $55.00 per student

2 Day Preschool $95.00 per student

3 Day Preschool $130.00 per student

2 Day Preschool + Dance $140.00 per student

3 Day Preschool + Dance $170.00 per student

***Please remember to bring or email me a copy of your preschooler’s immunizations,showing they are up to
date.



Looking Ahead:

Wednesday, October 4th Mon./Wed. Preschool Pictures during regular

class

Thursday, October 5th Tues./Thurs. Preschool Pictures during regular

class

***I am sending you the picture form and QR CODE IN THE NEXT EMAIL

**There is NO PRESCHOOL on Thursday and Friday, October 12th & 13th ….HAPPY FALL BREAK!!!

Our Halloween Parties are on Thursday, October 26th and Monday,
October 30th.

Please have your child wear their Halloween Costume that day.
If the weather is nice on those days---Parents may gather in a large circle, out on the lawn space and we will
parade around and sing a few songs for you.

You will be free to go after that, and may pick them up at their regular times.

If you choose to bring treats to share…please bring 1 unopened bag of store purchased candy, (individually
wrapped pieces) with their name on the bag.

YES!!!-----There is Friday Preschool on Friday, October 27th!!!

NO PRESCHOOL OR DANCE ON HALLOWEEN DAY!!!

Many Thanks and Much Love ,

Miss Margene & Faculty


